
BHGHSOCAL!

Our scholars at Boys Hope Girls Hope have been hard at
work starting off the school year and Fall sports! We are
so proud of their commitment and strong work ethic
towards school and sports already displayed this academic
year.

The Football team has had an amazing season so far and
has worked hard to keep the winning streak up.

We celebrated one of our scholars’ 15th birthday with a
yummy Max and Ruby-inspired cake made by one of our
wonderful residential counselors. 

We got in the Halloween spirit by having pumpkin
painting nights at both houses! The scholars had a blast
showing off their creative sides and relaxing while
painting!

We ended October by celebrating the Day of the Dead. It
was a wonderful way to grow connections and continue
with important traditions to our scholars.
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We are very excited to highlight one of our Girls House middle school scholars! She has
been putting in a lot of hard work this year, which has paid off!
She maintained a 4.00 GPA for the entire first quarter, which led to her receiving High
Honor Roll! We could not be more proud of her and all her hard work!
She was also named Scholar of the Month for September for her hard work at school and
ability to stay on top of her chores and house duties!
We are so proud of her for working hard and putting her best foot forward every day. 



 Our scholars at Boys Hope Girls Hope have had a great start to the school year, and we are so
proud of them and all their hard work! We checked in with them to see their progress toward the
goals they set before the start of the school year and to see if there were any new ones! 

Angel has kept his grades up and has been doing great on the football field! 

Gabe has been working hard to get As and wants to continue pursuing that goal.

Noe has been doing well with his studies. He wants to stay on track and finish the semester strong.

Giselle found some new study methods and earned Honor Roll! She plans to try to finish the second
quarter with a 4.0.

Jadelyn aims to feel more confident in her Math skills and find new study methods. 

Jazmin has used her planner to stay on top of her assignments.

Jadeley wants to make the soccer team and finish the quarter with a 4.0.

Karla has been working hard on her procrastination and aims to keep her grades up. 

Our fantastic staff and counselors have been working very hard to help our scholars reach
these goals and keep up with all their work this school year. Their support in the homes and
with their studies has helped our scholars find so much success. We are excited to see what
will come for the rest of the school year!

Boys Hope Girls Hope scholars have excelled in their academic pursuits and express
heartfelt gratitude to our esteemed board members and generous donors for their

contributions towards a HOPEFUL future. 

https://bhghneo.org/


Scan the QR code to make a donation towards our scholar
Wishlist's and to support our mission to nurture and guide
motivated young people in need to become well-educated,
career- ready, men and women for others

H O W  T O  H E L P      

Our Girls Home is in need of Dining Table Chairs, Bean Bags, and a Cozy Rug

Boys House needs Bean Bags, Soccer Balls, and Basketballs 

Gift Cards to local restaurants, family fun centers, museums, and amusement parks

W I S H L I S T  

Thank You for Your Support

S P E C I A L  S H O U T O U T !
Our Girls House middle schoolers all received Honor Roll for the first quarter! We are
so proud of them!

https://bhghneo.org/

